
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
July 21, 2006 

 
 
 
 
 
 
T-Mobile 
68 St. Francis St. 
Mobile, AL  36602 
 
Re: Case #ZON2006-01330 

T-Mobile 
South side of Government Street, 95’+ East of Park Terrace. 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on July 20, 2006, the Planning Commission considered for Planning 
Approval the site plan to allow a 70’ monopole cellular communications tower in a B-1, 
Buffer Business district. 
 
After discussion it was decided to holdover this application until August 3, 2006, 
meeting, to allow the applicant time to consider and address the impacts of being located 
within the historic district. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Messina & Harris, Inc. 
 
 


